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I am writing in opposition to the proposed HB2004, regarding ranked choice voting. 

 

This voting law, proposed to be passed under the guise of “fairness,” since it may 

allow a minor candidate a chance at elected office. 

These systems are open to manipulation, allowing candidates to “win” who would not 

otherwise in a straightforward election. 

 

All of the sponsors and chief sponsors of HB2004 are democrats.  

If it really was about fairness, there would be an equal number of Republicans 

sponsoring this bill.    

 

Please vote No on this bill. 

 


